
"Rattlesnake" drainage upon reaching 5150 East (AKA Radford Lane) turns abruptly and enters 
a roadside swale or really just a ditch where it can run rather rapidly down grade passing under
14' driveway culverts shown as checkmarks. No further drainage easement is indicated after reaching
5150 East but has run safely for the 30 years I have observerd in April only for up to two weeks and 
even then not every year. This same flow is visually indicated in PDF attachment "Rattlesnake drainage culvert".  

The proposed pole barn location is approx shown by X, but dimensions/setbacks shown in another attchment.

The current plat for Pineview West Subdivision No.2 as evidenced by all property owners 
shown being current as of 1/26/2020. Drainage easement is shown as 35' which is
 entirely adequate and safe, however I have been informed actual easments for
 ephemeral are 50' which is a bit excesive per the following, and other examples:
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